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February 26, 1975 

Rabbi Saul Berman 
Stern College 
55 Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 10003 

Dear Saul: 

Apparently my trip to Israel, and the accumulated 
correspondence, plus two unavoidable out-of-town lecture 
engagements since, have caused a massive mix-up in my 
correspondence. 

I just today read the summary of your February 11th 
meeting, and the invitation to the February 20th meeting. 

You may rest assured that I would have made every effort 
to attend had I been aware of the meeting in advance. 

Meanwhile, please be kind enough to keep me informed. 
I also wonder whether you received my recent letter, copies 
of which were mailed to Steve Riskin and Moe Feuerstein, 
concerning the nursing home scandal. I think it is urgent 
that we be prepared to move in with it at the appropriate 
time. In order to do so without delay, as much advance 
preparation as possible is important. 

All best wishes. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
NL: gf 


